
 

 

 

 

Request for urgent mandate: Draft Special Leave Sectoral 

Agreement 
 

Draft Special Leave Sectoral Agreement 

The previous edition of the PSA’s Informus refers. Members were in the last Informus requested to 

provide the PSA with input regarding a draft special leave sectoral agreement (Copy of previous editions 

of the Informus is available on the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za) or from PSA Provincial Offices). 

Following inputs received from members, the draft agreement was subjected to a negotiation process and 

some of the inputs were incorporated. The negotiation process was concluded and the employer and one 

of the recognised unions signed the agreement.  

 

Members’ mandate is crucial in assisting the PSA to determine whether to accept or reject the draft 

collective agreement. The PSA commits to signing the agreement only when the majority of members 

have given the necessary mandate to the Union. Members are requested to provide their mandate by 

completing the attached mandate form and submitting it through their respective PSA Provincial Offices to 

Velucia.maluleke@psa.co.za by no later than 25 November 2023. Members’ prompt response will 

enable PSA to make an informed decision on whether or not to sign the final draft collective agreement.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) 

21-11-2023 

 
 


